95th Anniversary Celebration – October 17, 2014

Perry Valley Grange #1804 was organized July 19, 1919, in Beaver's School in Greenwood Township, Perry County, and has been continually active since that time. A celebration of the Grange's 95th anniversary was held in October 2014 with a catered banquet and program highlighting 95 years of service.



Anniversary Cake Climaxed a Delicious Meal



Past President Linda Byers Shares Memories



Current Grange President Bill Cameron



The Grange's history was shown in a slide program and printed in a 22-page booklet. Both are available on the Grange's website.



Renee Hetrick (center) presented 2014 Grange raffle proceeds of \$1,239 to Greenwood & Newport FFA Chapter representatives.



FFA Guests Joined the Grange Celebration



The Reeder Sisters Provided Musical Variety Entertainment



Audience Participation



Long time Grangers were recognized with continuous membership awards. (left to right)
Seated - Doug Bonsall – 45 years; Harry Schreiber – 50 years; Robert Cauffman – 40 years. Standing – Sueann Byers – 45 years; Carol Gantt – 30 years; Virginia Shotzberger – 30 years.